
From: Jude Allen <> 
Sent: 25 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Former Dairy Crest/Atmos project 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to express my opinion on the recent developments regarding the Dairy 
Crest Site. I am at a loss to understand exactly what has happened, and why this 
project has been hampered. Is there nothing that can be done? 
The Atmos proposal seems exactly what we need for the town, going forward - 
providing a great community space, affordable housing - that the town is crying out 
for. 
 
I really hope that something can be done to enable this development to proceed. 
 
Yours, 
Jude Allen 


